
ATTENTION ALL YZONE PARENTS


Below is our Clinton Community YMCA Yzone financial policy for the 2023/24 school year.  

1. All YMCA accounts must be up to date and any balances must be paid in advance before your child can register/attend yzone
2.  ALL payments will be processed between the Saturday after your child attends yzone and Tuesday afternoon the following week.  (example, if your child attends yzone the week of August 21-25, your account will be billed anytime between August 26-29).  We will no longer be able to provide specific payment dates for individual accounts
3.  If an account falls behind more than 2 weeks, the child must wait to attend yzone until the account is current.  
4.  All CCRN payments will be ran the first full week of the month. If the month ends during the middle of the week, we will wait until the following week to run the payments after we receive the rosters with attendance.



Thank you for your cooperation.  We hope you have a great school year!








